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JAN 24 1991
Mr. John Claussen
Corporate Environmental Programs
General Electric Company
3135 Easton Turnpike-WlA2
Fairfield, Connecticut 06431

Re: Hudson River PCBs Site - Data Needs

Dear Mr. Claussen:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter, prepared by EPA's contractor,
TAMS Consultants, Inc., pursuant to the December 17, 1990 meeting
held between EPA, TAMS, DEC and the General Electric Company
(G.E.). This letter requests specific information from G.E.
which is necessary to complete the database that TAMS is
compiling for the Reassessment RI/FS. Please provide this
information at your earliest convenience.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (212) 264-7508.

Sincerely yours,

Douglas J. Tomchuk, Project Manager
Eastern New York/Caribbean Section II

cc: Kevin Holtzclaw, GE
Bill Ports, NYSDEC
Al DiBernardo, TAMS

bcc: Paul Simon, ORC-NYCSUP
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